
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

June 2, 2020 

 

Dear Families, 

We hope everyone is well. With the end of the school year quickly approaching, we have 
attached an End of Year Calendar. Key information to remember includes the following: 

● The end of the 3rd and final marking period is June 12. Ending the marking period on 
this date will allow us to give targeted support to students who receive grades of NX 

● A NX grade means a student did not complete a course and the class needs to be made 
up. We will work with individual families to create a plan for a student to complete the 
work before the end of June or attend Summer School. Summer School will also be 
remote and begins July 6. 

● Starting the week of June 15, Enrichment will begin for all students who have passed 
their classes. Teachers are planning virtual field trips, lessons that support social 
emotional learning, and projects and readings that focus on social justice, racial 
inequality and current events 

● At the end of June, students will receive report card grades. Families can request that 
numerical grades be replaced with CR or credit. This means a student will still receive 
credit for the class, and the low grade that was replaced will not affect the student's 
grade point average (GPA). Families will have ample time to decide if they want to 
replace a number grade with CR 

● Students currently in a Regents class, who have passed all of the classes in the 
sequence, will automatically receive Regents credit on their transcript in June. If a 
student was intending to retake a Regents he or she failed last year, and has passed all 
of the classes in the sequence, he or she will also receive Regents credit. If you or your 
child have any questions about this, or if you are not sure if you child was scheduled to 
retake a Regents, please reach out to Ms. Dylan or Ms. Marks for clarification 

We know there is a lot of information here, so we encourage you to reach out if you have any 
questions. Contact me or Ms. Fox if you would like to schedule a virtual meeting with your 
teachers. Please also continue to check PupilPath to make sure we end #DTStrong.  

 

Take care and be well, 

Dawn Meconi 

Principal 

 


